
 

 
November 12, 2018 
From the CAISSA School Directors 
Cayman Islands, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, Trinidad and Tobago, and Venezuela  
 
Re: CAISSA Volleyball Tournament November 8-11 2018 - Follow Up Information 
 
Dear CAISSA Parents, 
 
As many of our parents are aware, we are all honored to participate in the CAISSA Season                 
Tournaments that support student athletes in Volleyball, Soccer, and Basketball. In August 2018             
we sent you information explaining that we were going to trial and hold tournaments in Port St.                 
Lucie, 2 hours north of Miami, Florida.  
 
We have just completed, and students have returned from, the volleyball tournament. We very              
much appreciate the support given from the families of our athletes and from our school               
communities which enable this event to occur. We learnt many things from this initial venture.  
 
Our plan was for all Directors to attend this tournament to personally observe the activities,               
logistics and events, and then to meet immediately following the tournament in order to evaluate               
and discuss next steps.  
 
The five CAISSA Directors and Athletic Directors attended the volleyball tournament and met             
with the tournament organiser Mr. Bert Richardson to evaluate overall how the tournament and              
the practical arrangements functioned. In addition to this evaluation and observations, we are             
asking students and coaches to complete a short feedback survey by ​4 pm Friday, November               
16.  
 
Once we have evaluated all of the feedback, ​by Friday, November 23, ​​we will be sending you                 
a summary of our findings which will inform planning for future tournaments. 
 
As always thank you for your continued support and understanding.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeremy Moore 
Director, Cayman International School, Cayman Islands 

 
Nicolaas Mostert 
Head of School, ​Carol Morgan School, Dominican Republic 
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Madeleine Maceda Heide 
Director, Academia Cotopaxi, Ecuador 

 
J. Barney Latham 
Director, The International School Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago 
 

 
Terry Christian - Superintendent, Escuela Campo Alegre, Venezuela 
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